
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 22 March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                                                    
  
This term Year 2 are involved in a topic called ‘Oh, I do like to be beside the seaside’, and to help with this we have 
arranged a visit to Cleethorpes for Tuesday 6 June 2023.   
  
During the visit the children will visit the RNLI, carry out observational drawings of things you might find at the coast, 
look at microhabitats within the seaside environment, as well as enjoying a nice time on the beach and an ice-cream 
(you can’t go to the seaside and not have an ice-cream ☺)!  
  
Your child will need to arrive at school on time and to be in their school uniform.  They will need suitable clothing for 
the weather, including a sunhat and sun cream, if we are lucky enough to drop on a sunny day, and a suitable coat 
and footwear.  
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch, no chocolate or glass bottles please, and plenty to drink (dilute 
pop/water) to keep them going throughout the day. Your child does not need any spending money. 
 
We plan to leave Cleethorpes at 2.30 pm, and depending on traffic, hope to be back at school for around                
3.30 pm.   You will be notified of any delays via the School Gateway.   
  
The cost of this visit is £20.00 per child to include the land train to get us from the leisure centre to the pier (as it 

looks a long walk) and an ice cream!   Payment will need to be made in full no later than Friday 2 June 2023 via 

School Gateway.   

Please note, to enable this trip to go ahead, due to the cost of the coach, a £10.00 deposit per child is required by 

Friday 28 April 2023.   The number of deposits received will determine whether or not we are able to run this trip 

and subsequently, the school reserves the right to cancel this trip forthwith if all deposits are not received by this 

date. 

Please complete and return the slip below together with the attached consent form as soon as possible. 

Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Mrs Burgess 
Year 2 Teacher 
 

Cleethorpes – Year 2 – Tuesday 6 June 2023 

Child’s name_________________________________________     Year 2         

I would like my child to go on the visit and have paid the full amount of £20.00 on School Gateway to include the required 

deposit of £10.00.   

I would like my child to go on the visit and have paid the required deposit of £10.00 and will pay the remaining balance of 

£10.00 in full at a later date but before Friday 2 June 2023.  

I would like my child to go on the visit.   I will pay the required deposit of £10.00 by 28 April 2023 and the remaining balance of 

£10.00 in full at a later date but before Friday 2 June 2023.   

                                                     

Signed_________________________________ Print Name _____________________________ Date _____________ 


